
 

VCC 2022 COVID-19 Guidelines 
This Document Last Updated Febaruary 19th 2022 

 
These guidelines will be continuously updated without notice to comply with the guidelines of our venue. Failure 
for competitors and spectators to comply will result in immediate expulsion from the event.  
 

Proof of Vaccination: 
Proof of full vaccination is required to access this event for everyone 12 and older. All spectators, competitors, 
staff, and officials must show upon entry proof in the form of a government recognised vaccine card that the 
person is fully vaccinated along with a piece of government issued photo ID.  Proof of vaccination does not need to 
be shown by a person under 12 years of age. 
 
Proof of Vaccination and the BC Vaccine Card: https://www2.gov.bc.ca/gov/content/covid-19/vaccine/proof 
 
 

Mask Guidelines: 
Masks must be worn in all indoor public spaces throughout B.C. to help slow the transmission of COVID-19. People 
5 and older must wear masks in indoor public settings, regardless of vaccination status.  
 
Competitors must wear a mask at all times to and from the dance floor and while not actively competing. Masks 
may be worn or removed on the dance floor while actively competing. However, before you enter and as soon as 
you exit the dance floor, you must put your mask back on.  Of course, you can remove your mask when eating or 
drinking, but you MUST be seated and not walking around when consuming food or drink. 
 
Spectators and participants must follow facility protocols about the use of masks at all times. 
 
Face Covering Order by the Provincial Health Officer: https://www2.gov.bc.ca/assets/gov/health/about-bc-s-
health-care-system/office-of-the-provincial-health-officer/covid-19/covid-19-pho-order-face-coverings.pdf 
 
 

Food & Drink: 
This year, we will NOT be offering a concession stand or bar.   
 
If you are bringing your own snacks, please ensure that they are Kosher, as Beth Israel is a Jewish Synagogue.   
 
If you are bringing food that is not Kosher, then you will have to consume it outside the building.  (There is limited 
seating in the front of the building outdoors.)    
 
Water will be available.  However, please bring your own refillable water bottle.   
 


